## Frieth C.E.C. School

# NEWSLETTER



### Emails and Letters sent home this week:

E\_MAIL: GOVERNOR NEWSLETTER

E-MAIL:BIKEABILITY FUNDING QUESTIONNAIRE E-MAIL: CLUB BOOKING REMINDER

E-MAIL: END OF SCHOOL TIME REMINDER

#### 2016-2017

#### 2016 -2017 INSET days

Wed 4th January 2017 Tues 18th April 2017 Friday 26th May 2017

#### School will be closed May Bank Hol 1st May 2017

	Open	Close
Autumn	5th Sep	21st Oct
	31st Oct	20th Dec
Spring	5th Jan	10th Feb
	20th Feb	31st Mar
Summer	19th Apr	25th May
	5th June	21st Jul

#### 2017-2018

#### 2016 -2017 INSET days

Mon 4th September 2017 Tues 5th September 2017 Wed 3rd Jan 2018 Tues 16th April 2018 Fri 25th May 2018

#### School will be closed May Bank Hol 7th May 2018

	Open	Close
Autumn	6th Sept	20th Oct
	30th Oct	19th Dec
Spring	4th Jan	9th Feb
	19th Feb	29tMarch
Summer	17th April	24th May
	4th June	24th July

#### Autumn 14

# Message from Mrs Reid

So here it is Merry Christmas... As we reach the end of the term, the children have been having a fantastically festive time in school. Last Wednesday we

had our Christmas lunch followed by parties on Wednesday afternoon with lots of fun and games throughout the school. Many thanks to the parents who volunteered to help

with the lunches so that the staff could sit down for lunch with the children: to the PTA for paying for the Christmas lunches and providing the party game packs; and to the parent Representatives who wrapped up 'Pass the Parcels' for the classes.



On Thursday and Friday, our pupils had lots of fun

#### 20th December 2016

with Mrs Ansell and the staff in their Christmas craft workshops. They coloured, glued, glittered and created a wealth of wonderful Christmas decorations including snowflakes, lanterns and 3D Christmas trees.



week practicing on the playground and then went out onto the local roads, learning about road safety, the highway code and how to keep safe on their bikes.

As usual this has been a very busy term at school with an amazing amount of additional activities and opportunities for our pupils. We couldn't do this without the amazing teachers and staff in school and the support of the Governors, PTA and parents. Thank you everyone for making this another super term of learning at Frieth!

I hope you all have a wonderful, peaceful and relaxing holiday.

Merry Christmas everyone and a happy new year!

On Friday morning we were also joined by volunteers from the church who worked with some of our pupils to make the Christingles for the village Christingle service in the Church. The pupils really enjoyed putting the Christingles together and

learning the symbology of the different parts. Thank you to Mrs Tebbot, Mrs Marston Weston and Ms Tebbot for giving up their time to make them with us.

It hasn't all been Christmas party games

however. Our year 5 and 6 pupils all took part in their cycling proficiency course last week. They started the



